
TO: Christian County Board of Education

FROM: Jessica Darnell, Director of Business

DATE: March 11, 2024

SUBJECT: Early Learning Bus Refurbish Project/Grant

On March 11, 2024, bids were opened for the above mentioned project covered
under the Early Learning Bus Grant. One bid was received from Abbico
Contracting in the amount of $79,250.

The bid documents have been reviewed by all affected CCPS
departments/directors and agree to recommend that we accept the bid.


